
  

      

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE  

June 12, 2023  

  

Phase 1 
 
The Contractor for the Irene Ave SE, Augusta Ave SE, and Mary Ave SE Area 

Improvements project is planning to resume construction on the Phase 1 area.  Pipe 
installations are expected to be complete for phase 1 residents Friday June 16th.  The 
following workday, Monday June 19th a grading crew will arrive to shape the road and add a 
temporary gravel surface until paving occurs at a later date in the project.   

 
Phase 2 

 
Residents will have a temporary water system installed on the week of June 19th.  

Residents should coordinate with contractor prior to the temp water system being fed to 
your home. The contractor will begin concrete removals on June 19th, and pipe installation 
begin the following day June 20th for phase 2.   

Prior to the week of June 19th, residents should have garbage and recycling cans 
labeled with your house number easily visible.  We ask that residents have their bins out at 
the end of the driveway the night prior to pick up, so the contractor can have them 
relocated for pickup first thing in the mornings on pickup days.   

Further updates will come as the project progresses.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause you. Thank you for your patience and understanding 
throughout the improvement process!   
  

  


